
 
 

 

 
 
 
24/05/2016 
 
My ref:  KAT/NMA/2016/0015 
 
Mr Craig Airey 
Nestle Water UK Ltd 
1 City Place 
Gatwick 
RH6 0PA 
 
 
Dear Mr Craig Airey 
 
NMA/2016/0015 - non-material amendment to HPK/2015/0671 - to shift 90% of the 
pipeline from highway into adjacent field a parallel shift of approx 8m at  Nestle 
Waters Uk Ltd Waterswallows Lane,  Green Fairfield Buxton 
 
Further to your request for a non-material amendment to application HPK/2015/0671 I can 
confirm that the amendment is acceptable as it is not considered that it would be 
detrimental to the visual amenities of the immediate area and wider countryside landscape 
or highway safety. 
 
The application is therefore approved and Plan No. 3413-FW1 Revision 2 and has been 
placed with the original application.  Any works that will require consent from the Highway 
Authority must be obtained prior to work commencing.  I must take this opportunity to 
remind you that all other conditions and informatives on the approved decision are still 
applicable. 
 
If you require further information then please do not hesitate to contact us.  
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
Karen Taylor 
Planning Officer 
 
When calling please telephone 01298 28400 Ext 3662 
Email: karen.taylor@highpeak.gov.uk 
 

 


